
Giving Garland 

In the spirit of the holidays, Brown Elementary will be setting 
up a Giving Garland to assist some of our Brown School 

families make the upcoming holidays possible. This program 
allows us to offer some Holiday support for our students in 
need, by offering an outfit, a toy wish, and a need for your 
child. (Students receiving gifts will be anonymous.) If your 
family could use this support, please use the link below to 
send in the appropriate information or contact the school 

counselor Lauren Mattingly. Her email is 
lmattingly@washoeschools.net  

If you would like holiday support for your student/ students, please fill out this form   
https://forms.office.com/r/XSMdeZ8SvS 

 
If you would like to help support a family, we will have the 

Giving Garland hanging in the school’s single- point entryway 
at the beginning of December, from which you can select a 

card with the student’s wish list. (Students receiving gifts will 
be anonymous.) We invite you to help support these families 
by picking up a card, purchasing the items, and returning the 
wrapped items (with the attached card) to the office no later 

than Monday, December 19th.  Thank you for your help. 
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